
Nation Notebook
Students are doing a great job with their Nation Notebook projects. Please encourage your student to continue gathering research at the library, online, etc. Pictures and documents will be saved on One Drive and can be accessed from any device. Assignments are due on Monday each week and checklists are in your student’s binder.  

Due to a short week, there will be no new spelling list next week.



Worship Night
Save the date for our next Worship and Intercession Night on Saturday, January 27th at 7:00 p.m. at the Pre-K—MS campus.




Memory Work due Monday, Dec. 18th

Luke 2:9-12
And an angel of the Lord appeared to them, and the glory of the Lord shone around them, and they were filled with great fear. 10 And the angel said to them, “Fear not, for behold, I bring you good news of great joy that will be for all the people. 11 For unto you is born this day in the city of David a Savior, who is Christ the Lord. 12 And this will be a sign for you: you will find a baby wrapped in swaddling cloths and lying in a manger.”



Important Dates: 
· Language Test Tues., 12/19
· Math Test Wed. 12/20
· Christmas Party Wed., 12/20






Spelling Bee
We are excited to announce that Mayse Fritz, Meghan Morrison, Bree Mitchell, and Evann Kumar have been selected to attend the Spelling Bee on February 2nd. John Matson and Ellie Nordby will be alternates. 

Christmas Break
Christmas break will be from Thursday, Dec. 21st to Wednesday, January 3rd. School will resume on Thursday, Jan. 4!

Instrument Drive
CCS is seeking your old instruments as a donation to the Music Department. Bring them to the Pre-K—MS campus or the Christmas Program on Friday, Dec. 15th. CCS will provide you with a tax-deductible receipt for the estimated value of the instrument.






Biography Presentations
The students did a wonderful job with their biography presentations. Thank you for helping them prepare and for attending this event!




Box Tops
After the new year, students will be competing in a Box Top competition. Please be saving your Box Tops to donate to our classroom. Over the holidays is a great time to solisite Box Tops from family and friends. 






Contact Info:
Mrs. Goodsell:
cgoodsell@ccsnebraska.org
Mrs. Bookless
sarabookless@ccsnebraska.org
Fifth Grade Times

